
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th June 2020  

SZECHUEN v 2011N Auckland Port Omission  
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
Please be advised that MV. SZECHUEN had experienced delays within her 
current voyage as a result of an urgent crew change required at Singapore for 
the seafarers, after a longer than usual period at sea looking after the vessel and 
cargo.  
 
We wish the seafarers all the best as they finally able to join their families, 
which has been postponed from various COVID-19 country and flight restrictions.  

 
As a result, SZECHUEN v.2011 will omit Auckland for schedule recovery and 
reliability purposes, this change will be reflected in our latest published 
schedules and all cargo will be rerouted within the network to minimize cargo 
delivery delays.  
 

Pacific Forum Line  endeavours to provide a reliable and sustainable service amidst 
the continuous disruptions caused by the global COVID-19 pandemic. We appreciate 
your on-going support and a member of our team will be in contact to discuss 
routing arrangements for your cargo.  
 
 
Regards,  
Pacific Forum Line 

 


